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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 12:33 PM
To: 'Jason Powell'
Subject: RE: Osceola Bulk Plant SOW adjustments-APPROVED

 
Hi Jason, the additional items and total amount below are approved.  A note will be placed. Please include this email 
approval with your claim.  If you have any questions, let me know.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Jason Powell [mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 12:17 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com>; Eric Dahl <ericd@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: Osceola Bulk Plant SOW adjustments 
 
Eric said they were adding an additional 2’ per well for five wells as there was ~4’ of water in the first well.  One of the 
borings got concrete refusal at 6’ bgs and had to move.  Also, because of the cold weather and having a hard time 
getting the drill rig started the work has gone into two extra days, thus we will need 2 additional consultant overnight 
per diems and 4 overnight per diems for the drill crew (2 additional nights for two crew members).  Costs are as follows: 
 
13a/DR05 – Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils w/sampling:  16 feet @ $5.40/foot = $86.40 
13d/DR45 – Drilling in Unconsolidated Soils w/sampling:  16 feet @ $16.70/foot = $267.20 
14/MWI10 – Monitoring Well Installation (26-75 ft bgs):  10 feet @ $2.73/foot = $27.30 
14/MWi15 – Monitoring Well Installation:  10 feet @ $16.70/foot = $167.00 
15/MDT25 – Commodity Service Provider Per Diem: 2 people/2nights @ $203.28/night = $813.12 
31/COPD05 – Consultant Overnight:  2 nights @ $113.72 = $227.44 
 
Total Additional Costs:  $1,588.46 
 
Any questions please call or email. 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR [mailto:Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 10:36 AM 
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To: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Osceola Bulk Plant SOW adjustments 
 
Hi Jason. Larry has called me from the field (2/5 & 2/6) to let me know that he has extended the wells an extra 10’ to 
ensure there will be water.  I don’t know how many wells though. He also stated he was approved for 1 per diem and 
will need 2 more due to cold and time he needs to develop wells.  I am ok with this  also.  I just need a cost request from 
you and then I will let Chris know and will put a note in Tracker.  If you have any questions, let me know.   Thanks to 
Larry for being so “Johnny-on-the-spot!  Have a great day! Carrie 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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